[bookmark: _GoBack]HUNSLET NELSON CRICKET CLUB
NET SAFETY
Parent/Guardian
If it is necessary for you to leave the practise venue after ‘dropping off’ your child, would you please first inform the coach of your intentions. Also, would you please leave a mobile number with immediate contact ability, in case your child requires your attention.

Hunslet Nelson and its coaches always encourage parents/guardians to stay and watch, however, for safety reasons can you please refrain from entering the net area. There is ample viewing space outside the nets by the side of the practise area. 

Can all parents/guardians please ensure their child is properly attired for the practise he/she will be undertaking.

Team Members

Please take care when entering or leaving the cricket nets and always listen to the coach.

Do not leave the venue until all the equipment has been put away, you have paid your training fee and the coach has passed on any information.




Childs name:                        


Parent/guardian’s name:


Contact number(s)
